
 

 

 

DATE:  January 9, 2018 
 
BID NO. ITB 18-014   ADDENDUM No. 1 
 
Project.:  Avon Park Library Sidewalk and Parking Improvements ADA Transition Plan 

(Highlands County Project No. 15008) 

 
 

This addendum is being issued to provide clarification on the Pre-Bid Meeting.  The Pre-Bid 

Meeting is a NON-MANDATORY meeting. 

There is an inconsistency in Section 00010, page 1 and Section 00100, page 5 which indicates 

that there is a Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting.  The meeting is Non-Mandatory. 

Section 00010, page 1 should read: 

A NON-MANDATORY PRE-BID meeting will be held at 11:00 A.M. on Tuesday; January 

23, 2018, in the County Engineering Training Room, 505 S. Commerce Ave., Sebring, Florida 

33870.  

The purpose of this meeting is to provide a forum where the Bidders can further familiarize 

themselves with the Specifications of the ITB.  The public is invited to attend this meeting.  

Article 7.01 should read: 

All questions about the meaning or intent of the Bidding Documents are to be directed to the 

Purchasing Division. Interpretations or clarifications considered necessary by the Purchasing 

Division and Project Manager in response to such questions will be issued by Addenda and 

will be mailed, emailed, or delivered to all parties recorded by the Purchasing Division as 

having received the Bidding Documents and attended the Non-Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting. 

Requests for Information (RFI) received after the set date may not be answered.  Only RFI 

answered by formal written Addenda will be binding. Oral and other interpretations or 

clarifications will be without legal effect. 
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